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Silver Pen Awards

DATE:  

November, 2021
INFORMATION FORM

Osprey Village, a retirement community located at 48 Osprey Village Dr, Amelia Island, FL 32034, is proud to offer the Silver Pen Writing Competition again for the 2021-2022 schoolyear. Silver Pen is a unique opportunity to bridge the communication gap between younger and older generations. Members at Osprey Village will judge the essays and ultimately choose four (3) ranked winners. 

SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS

· First place will receive $2,500,

· Second place will receive $750, 

· Third place will receive $500. 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE TO APPLY?

The Silver Pen Writing Competition is open to all high school seniors who live or attend school within 35 miles of Osprey Village. Employees and children of employees at Osprey Village are eligible as well as Members grandchildren, great-grandchildren, great-nieces, and great-nephews with no distance restrictions. There is no GPA requirement for this writing competition.

2021-2022 ESSAY TOPIC

Today there are over 5 billion people that have a cellular phone. Do you feel like owning a cell phone has made a positive or negative impact on the world today? Do you think that cell phones have created an improvement in communication, or have they created more disconnect between people? 

ESSAY RULES

· Essay must be the applicant’s original work

· Applicants may only enter ONE time and only apply to ONE community. Students’ who do not follow these guidelines will be disqualified. 

· Essays must be a minimum of 1000 words and DOUBLE SPACED. (Please include a cover page and any necessary citations on a works cited page.)

· Quotations may be used sparingly, and sources must be clearly identified

APPLYING

The following items must be included with your application:

1. Application form

2. Copy of transcript (can be unofficial)

3. Personal Essay

All items needed to complete this application can be submitted online at silverpen-slc.com.

All submissions are due by February 11th, 2022.

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact Operation Support Specialist Meghan Ruona at

MRuona@Maxwell-Group.com or (704) 815-7334.
